TOWN OF EAST HAMPTON
CLEAN ENERGY TASK FORCE
REGULAR MEETING
TUESDAY, OCTOBER 5, 2021
6:00 PM
TOWN HALL 2" FLOOR MEETING ROOM

Minutes

Present: Chairperson Kye Amtmanis, Lorry Belanger, Paul Wisniewski, Martin Podskoch.
Absent: Kurt Reichenbach and Russell Kaplan.
Call to Order: The meeting was called to order at 6:01 P.M. by Chairperson Amtmanis.

Approval of Minutes September 7, 2021: A motion was made by Mr. Podskoch, seconded by
Ms. Belanger, to approve of the previous meeting minutes with no changes. Voted 4-0 in favor.

Public Remarks: None
Presentations: None
Communications

a) Town Staff Report: None
Old Business:

a) Overview of the Success of September’s Electric Car Show: The event made the front
page of the Rivereast newspaper. The show was very well received and had four times as
many people attending than back in 2018. There was great advertising and signs to spread
the information and awareness of the show. The members really liked the DJ and decided
to have them for next year’s car show event. Senator Needleman was a no show,
someone from his office could have passed on the news to the task force members. The
ice cream vendor sold quite a lot of ice cream during the event.

New Business: The members talked about moving the November meeting to later in the month.
The first Tuesday of the month for November lands on Election Day. There was discussion about
starting a program to evaluate resident’s homes to suggest clean energy changes. The members
discussed having John Greeno attend next month’s meeting to give advice and help start up the
program. There was another suggestion for a Solar Event next year. EarthLite Technologies,
participated in the car show, could attend the December meeting for Solar Event planning. The
members discussed looking through the Sustainable CT list of actions to gain points over during
the month to discuss at the next meeting. The task force needs Town Council approval on their
resolution to become members of Sustainable CT.

Public Remarks: None

Adjournment: A motion was made by Ms. Podskoch, seconded by Mr. Wisniewski, to adjourn
the meeting at 6:32 P.M. Voted 4-0 in favor.

Respectfully Submitted,

Katrina Aligata
Recording Clerk



